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File Ref.: AN 6/33.1 – 20/099                                23 April 2020 
 
 
Subject: Postponement of the First Meeting of the MID Region Flight Procedure Programme  

Steering Committee (MID FPP SC/1) 
 (Abu Dhabi, UAE, 7 – 9 June 2020) 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 
 I have the honour to refer to my Invitation Letter Ref.: AN 6/33.1 – 20/036 dated  
2 February 2020; regarding the First meeting of the MID Region Flight Procedures Programme Steering 
Committee (MID FPP SC/1) which was planned to be hosted by the General Civil Aviation Authority 
(GCAA) of UAE, at the Sheikh Zayed Air Navigation Centre (Abu Dhabi, UAE, 7 – 9 June 2020). 

 
In light of the COVID-19 outbreak and associated travel restrictions, I regret to inform 

you that a decision has been taken to postpone the Meeting to 24 – 26 November 2020.  
 
I would like to extend my gratitude to the States and Organizations that had expressed 

their intention to attend.  
 
Accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

      

 
 

                                                                       Mohamed Khalifa Rahma  
       Middle East Regional Director 
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